
 
 

 

Attention: One Wall Residents 
 

March 14
th

 (Thurs.) – March 20
th

 (Wed), 2013 
 

From 07:30 am to 4:00 pm Weather  Permitting 
 

For: Floors 47th to 34th – 04 Suites 
 

For Floors 33rd to 31st – 01 suites  
(closest to the Notch – South-West Corner of the building) 

 

As per RDH’s Window Replacement Project Manager: 
 
Starting on Thursday March 14th, 2013, at around 07:30 am. 
until 4:00 pm., and continuing till March 20

th
, (Wed.) 2013, 

(weather permitting), RDH Personnel will be using the swing 
stage to move materials (which do not fit in the elevator) up 
to the roof. 
 
Residents of the above mentioned floors are requested to 
kindly keep their WINDOWS CLOSED between 07:30 – 4 pm. 
 
You may also wish to keep your blinds and/or drapes closed 
for privacy reasons. 

 
Thanks! 
 

ONE WALL CONCIERGE 
March 13th, 2013 


